
  

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 

DATE:    April 20, 2018 

 

TO:    All Potential Qualifiers 

 

FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 to the Invitation to Bid for Knoxville Coliseum 

Garage C Immediate Repairs 

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: April 27, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time 

 

This addendum is being published to answers questions regarding the above referenced Invitation to 

Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

specifications and drawings as noted.  

 

Question #1:  Was the pre bid mandatory? 

 

Response: No 

 

Question #2: Does the City of Knoxville has a list or website of registered minority business we 

can solicit from? 

 

Response: Yes. The City of Knoxville has a Diversity Business Directory located on our website: 

http://knoxvilletn.gov/government/city_departments_offices/purchasing/small_business_and_divers

ity_outreach/diversity_business_directory/. 

 

Question #3: Where can we locate Dumpsters on the site? 

 

Response: One of the exit ramps on the Southside of the garage will be the primary location. Other 

locations can be approved on site once presented. 

 

Question #4: Is there water available onsite? 

 

Response: Water is available at each light pole. 

 

Question #5: Who will determine if a full or partial repair is required ? 

 

Response: That determination will be made by the Engineer, Javier Balma, from Walter P. Moore 

and Associates, Inc. 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
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